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I am an Oregon Resident who has lived elsewhere. I can attest to how much easier 

and improved quality of my voting experience in Oregon compared to other states 

due to mail in voting. 

Our system allows residents time to sit down and understand the issues and the 

candidates on the ballot. If there's an issue or candidate I've have not heard of it 

allows me time to go and do additional research.  

This process makes the quality of my vote higher, It makes voting easier, and makes 

the overall democratic process better.  

 

Please do not do this, please do not betray the values of democracy and 

representation that Oregon has come to embody. Vote no and keep our mail in voting 

system  


